

## THE UNIVERSITY OF OKLAHOMA

NORMAN · OKLAHOMA

October 1, 1946

Dr. Wilfredo DuSolier Torres Adalid #913 Mexico City, Mexico

Dear Dr. DuSolier:

It was a pleasure to have you on the campus for the recent Symposium of the Caddoan Archaeological Area. We hope you found the sessions both enjoyable and informative.

I am sure that the symposium provided an excellent medium for the exchange of information about the cultures of prehistoric Oklahoma as well as a basis for understanding much of the early culture that extended far to the southwest into Mexico and to the middlewest and southeast.

We are happy that you were able to participate in the Symposium, and we cordially invite you to attend all similar sessions in the future. The function of the University and the extension division is to be of service to you, and we shall welcome your suggestions as to ways in which we may increase and improve that service.

Cordiglly yours,

G. L. Cross President

GLC:mr